
 
 
 
September 16, 2015 
 
Albert Nixon 
National Transportation Safety Board 
 
Re:  Your request of September 9, 2015 to Release Confidential and Proprietary Information 
 
Dear Mr. Nixon, 
 
In response to your request for release of the associated Trans States Airlines LLC attachments to 
the DCA14FA058 Accident Draft Factual Report, Trans States Airlines LLC will consent to the public 
release of those portions of the Confidential and Proprietary data that are required to complete the 
report.  We ask that every effort is made to limit the release to just that data that is required and 
nothing more. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
       Captain Stuart Scott 
 

 

Trans States Airlines 
Saint Louis Training Center 

 
St. Louis, Missouri 63044 

 
 


	September 16, 2015
	Albert Nixon
	National Transportation Safety Board
	Re:  Your request of September 9, 2015 to Release Confidential and Proprietary Information
	Dear Mr. Nixon,
	In response to your request for release of the associated Trans States Airlines LLC attachments to the DCA14FA058 Accident Draft Factual Report, Trans States Airlines LLC will consent to the public release of those portions of the Confidential and Proprietary data that are required to complete the report.  We ask that every effort is made to limit the release to just that data that is required and nothing more.
	Sincerely,
	       Captain Stuart Scott



